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SIMONSIG CHENIN BLANC

STELLENBOSCH, SOUTH AFRICA

90
POINTS

“I like the lemongrass hints here
along with chopped apples and
pears. Clean and balanced with a
medium body and refreshing
finish. Vegan. Drink now. Screw
cap.”

NOVEMBER, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2023

SIMONSIG CHENIN BLANC

STELLENBOSCH, SOUTH AFRICA

90
POINTS

“I like the lemongrass hints here
along with chopped apples and
pears. Clean and balanced with a
medium body and refreshing
finish. Vegan. Drink now. Screw
cap.”

NOVEMBER, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2023

SIMONSIG CHENIN BLANC

STELLENBOSCH, SOUTH AFRICA

90
POINTS

“I like the lemongrass hints here
along with chopped apples and
pears. Clean and balanced with a
medium body and refreshing
finish. Vegan. Drink now. Screw
cap.”

NOVEMBER, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2023

SIMONSIG CHENIN BLANC

STELLENBOSCH, SOUTH AFRICA

90
POINTS

“I like the lemongrass hints here
along with chopped apples and
pears. Clean and balanced with a
medium body and refreshing
finish. Vegan. Drink now. Screw
cap.”

NOVEMBER, 2023


